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I am resident of Annapolis and business owner here in.  I live in community on the South River 
and my business has been located in the City of Annapolis for over forty years.  I strongly 
support this legislation because the effect of increased commercial aviation noise on my quality 
of life and my property investments has been highly detrimental.  It’s unconscionable that the 
Federal Aviation Administration made such significant changes to flights here without any 
consideration of the businesses and communities below.  The noise of these flights is very loud 
because the altitudes are increasingly lower.   
 
I have purchased my home to enjoy fresh air and the environmental surroundings and this 
aviation noise completely disrupts my ability to peacefully enjoy my property. I believe it has 
detrimental effects on my health by my physical and mental wellbeing.   
 
I have always enjoyed the proximity of my home and businesses to BWI but now the disruption 
is unacceptable and simply cannot be allowed to continue if the airport is to stay in its current 
location.  Balance between the airport’s interests and our businesses and properties must be 
restored. 
 
 


